
Brothers,
	 Another year is coming to an end at 201 Gray.  Dead week is wrap-
ping up as we prepare for finals.  2014 has been a great year for Eta chapter.  
Last semester we had an outstanding average GPA, hosted a great Centennial 
Celebration, Homecoming 2014 was a success, the Legacy Fund is a hit, and the 
last graduating class had a 100% placement rate once again.  We have recently 
elected new exec members to serve in 2015:
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Stay updated on Alpha Gamma Rho.
Home Office site:   http://www.alphagammarho.org
Eta Chapter site:    http://www.isuagr.org 
Like us on Facebook for the most up to date 
information on all things happening at Eta Chapter.  
Alpha Gamma Rho ISU Alumni

Contacting Us
Editor:
Mitchell Hora “2159”
NewsletterEditorEta@gmail.com

Noble Ruler: Matt Kerns
VNR of Activities: Trey Forsyth
VNR of Recruitment: Mitchell Hora
VNR of Membership Development: 		
	 Shayne Weise
VNR of Finance: Jacob Weis 
VNR of Alumni Relations: Jeremy Tjardes
VNR of Planning: Luke Gosse 
VNR of House Operations and 			
	 Management:  Chandler Bane
VNR of Scholarship: Clayton Robison

	 The picture to the right is 
from AGR Christmas on Wednseday 
night.  

	 It has been a great year serving as your E-Newsletter Editor.  I am still 
in the process of making some changes to help the next E-Newsletter Chair.  I 
look forward to seeing you all at events in the future.
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